## CHI YUN SCHOOL

## The 26th "Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers" Drive

10<sup>th</sup> January, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Education Bureau, the Committee on Home-School Co-operation, HKEdCity and Sing Tao Daily join hand in organizing the 26<sup>th</sup> Parents-Also-Appreciate-Teachers Drive. The school will distribute the "Appreciation Card for Teachers" and parents could express the gratitude to your children's teachers.

The school would like to take this opportunity to extend our warmest thanks to parents for your support to our colleagues. We see parents as the vital partners of the school in student development and we are looking forward to the good Home-School Co-operation in the future.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Yours faithfully,

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School